
WATER STEWARDS 2021 YEAR IN REVIEW

The Cottonwood Springs Water Stewards is a volunteer communications committee of Save Red Rock, we on a mission to inspire 
water conservation and  preserve our nearby natural habitat. For more information, visit www.saveredrock.com/water. 


 Sign up for our email list by sending a request to water@saveredrock.com  


Congratulations, Blue Diamond Villagers! 

In 2021*, more than 66% of households used LESS water than in 2020.  


Together, we saved more than 2 million gallons of our most precious resource! 

Thank you to those who conserved and to those who continue to stay on the mission!


*data measured from Jan - Aug 2021 and gathered by public LVVWD records

WATER SIPPERS 

(100,000 gal or less during measured period)


3 Allegro St

6 Allegro St

7 Allegro St

9 Allegro St


15 Allegro St

17 Allegro St

19 Allegro St

24 Allegro St

31 Allegro St

6 Arroyo Rd


16 Bojangles Way

20 Bojangles Way


3 Castalia St

5 Castalia St

1 Cerrito St

3 Cerrito St

7 Cerrito St


12 Cerrito St

14 Cerrito St

16 Cerrito St

24 Cerrito St

26 Cerrito St

30 Cerrito St

4 Lassen St

5 Lassen St

7 Lassen St

8 Lassen St


68 Lassen St

11 Montana Ct

20 Village Blvd


SUPER SIPPERS 

(50,000 gal or less during measured period)


1 Allegro St

2 Allegro St

4 Allegro St

8 Allegro St


13 Allegro St

18 Allegro St

21 Allegro St

23 Allegro St

15 Arroyo Rd

61 Arroyo Rd

2 Cerrito St

4 Cerrito St


13 Cerrito St

18 Cerrito St

23 Cerrito St


5 Cottonwood Dr

13 Cottonwood Dr


10 Lassen St

14 Lassen St

1 Mariah Cir


30 Village Blvd


mailto:water@saveredrock.com


MOST IMPROVED 

(decreased use by 75,000 gallons or more during measured period)


24 Allegro St

29 Allegro St

87 Arroyo Rd

3 Castalia St

7 Castalia St

5 Cerrito St


10 Cerrito St


19 Cerrito St

7 Cottonwood Dr


13 Cottonwood Dr

25 Cottonwood Dr

27 Cottonwood Dr

29 Cottonwood Dr


1 Lassen St

10 Lassen St

68 Lassen St


14 Minderbinder Ct

10 Montana Ct


4 Private Dr


HOW’D THEY DO IT?

(tips and stories from a selection of those who saved the most)


** REMINDER **

SNWA’s Winter Watering Schedule is in effect until end of February 2022


** WATER ONLY ONE DAY PER WEEK **

Why is it important that we continue to keep 
conserving, you ask?


Well levels, as seen by this chart, are dropping. 

They are currently at their lowest levels in the last four years.

• Sheila + Trent removed a large area of grass, saving more than 100,000 gallons of water .

• Beta + Charles saved more than 250,000 gallons by fixing a large leak.

• Diawatha also fixed a longstanding leak, plus she collects the excess water from her swamp cooler in the 

summer, and waters her plants with it. 

• Colleen + Greg replaced their indoor plumbing, removed water-sucking plants from their yard, and 

reprogrammed their irrigation system to save more than 125,000 gallons. 

• Genevieve, Lily and Rumi removed grass and built water-conserving plant beds in their garden.

JNS & JHS WELL LEVELS: JANUARY 2019-2022  



